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Sent: 29 April 2015 11:25
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00394/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:24 AM on 29 Apr 2015 from Mr Ian Hudspeth.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Temporary Haul Road On Land Adjacent To Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Temporary haul road for 2 years 

	Case Officer:
	Shona King 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian Hudspeth

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Rannoch Lodge, Bladon, Woodstock OX20 1RD



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Councillor

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Note that I am Councillor Ian Hudsepth, County Councillor for Woodstock (Oxfordshire County Council) . The proposed haul road is to allow construction access to a field that PYE has planning permission to develop within my division. I therefore hold interest as a local County Councillor. In order to access the haul road and then to get back into the development site requires crossing the local rights of way including a bridleway network twice. I organised a site visit with Oxfordshire County Council Rights of Way Officer (Dan Weeks) attended. If the road was described as permanent, then I expect that the interference with rights of way would be grounds for objection. However, it is a matter of debate whether this two year road would (a) be considered temporary and (b) that with a development taking place it might be altered into a permanent road after the development is completed, therefore later becoming a permanent interference to these rights of way. I, therefore, object to the interference of these rights of way. 




